
I support HB 2578 on Home Mortgage Deduction Reform.  The mortgage Interest deduction subsidizes the richest Oregonians.  This 
bill will remove the MID for second and third homes, and reduce the MID for higher-income earners.  The proceeds will fund the 
Oregon Housing Opportunity Account, and help lower-income Oregonians afford home ownership.  Please pass this bill.   Thank 
you.


